
Week beginning 28/02/22 

Hi! Fitzroy Class here again, keeping you up to date with 

all the exciting things that are going on in Year 5. 

In Maths we are fully into fractions and finding it quite 

challenging. We have moved on from equivalent fractions 

and are now converting from mixed numbers to improper 

fractions and vice versa . 

In Literacy we are continuing with ‘Skellig’. Michael 

has now found the man in the garage and in our lessons 

we have been focusing on the different characters in the 

story so far. 

Our Topic work and Reading lessons continue to focus on 

aspects to do with ‘Skellig’.We have been researching 

the author, David Almond, and what influenced him to 

write the story about the man in the garage. A lot of 

the book is based on his own personal experiences. 

Before he became a writer, he was a teacher!! 

In ICT we are continuing with ‘Scratch’. We 

devised a maze game and had fun trying it out.  

This week we have World Book Day. The book Year 5 is 

focusing on is ‘The Secret Sky Garden’ by Linda Sarah 

and Fiona Lumbers.  

Have a good week. 


